
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We will be celebrating World Book Day 2021 on Thursday 4th March and this year it will of 

course be a little different. So that all the children can still receive their £1 Book Token we 

have registered to receive this digitally this year. Below is the link to your token and is valid 

up until 28th March. There are a selection of £1 books available again this year that you 

can purchase with your token or you can put it towards a book of your choice. We hope 

you enjoy reading them! 

£1 book token 

Mr Moir will be uploading a special World Book Day assembly and each year group will 

be focusing on something book related during the week with most happening on the day 

itself. The Year Teams have planned lots of wonderful activities around books from The 

Smartest Giant in Town in Foundation Stage, to The Highwayman in Year 6, and of course 

lots more in between! We hope that both the children at home and school will enjoy 

celebrating books and reading.  

Mrs Pigott 

 

 

 

 

 

https://worldbookday.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fb0047e963000a5e90da3d8a4&id=762df05516&e=2196d91158

